
 
 
 
 

June 22, 2018 
 
 
TO: Members of the Educational Evaluation Committee 
 Town Clerk 
     
   Educational Evaluation Committee Meeting 
   Tuesday, June 19, 2018, 5:00 p.m.  
   Superintendent’s Large Conference Room 
  
Present: Sandra Berardy, Dan Boisvert, Laurie Pallin 
Absent: Dana Ladyga, Colleen Rix 
Guests:  Phil Orbe 
 
1.    The meeting was called to order at 5:02 p.m. by  Dan Boisvert 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance   

 
3. Low Enrollment Courses at Montville High School 

 

          Suggestions for future to increase enrollment 
          - Track data over time. 
          - Tweak class descriptions 
          - Work with Counselors to PR courses 
          - Work on improved marketing 

 
4. Athletic Participation – Montville High School 

 
Phil Orbe reported: 

 
     - 62.7% of students are athletes, 385 out of 614 students. That represents the highest number of athletes 
we have ever had. For the first time in the history of Montville High School, we have more female than 
male athletes. This reflects the district’s focus on equal distribution of funds for male and female teams.  
 
     - Football is down from 67 to 38 participants from last year. This might be a sign of heightened 
awareness of concussion injuries. 
 
     - Multi-sport athletes (3) – 49 athletes on three sports, up from 12 to 49 in last several years. Benefit to 
staying active across multiple seasons. 
 
5. Future Agenda Items 
 

-   Science Curriculum 
-   Elementary Library Computer Curriculum 

 
 



 
 
 
6. Adjournment  

Motion to Adjourn at 5:54 pm  
Proposed by:   Sandra Berardy 
Seconded by:   Dan Boisvert 
Vote: All in Favor      Carried: (vote 4-0) 

 
 


